
 

 

 

 

        January 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
YEAR 11 HOODIES 2024 

 
I would like to make you aware that if Year 11 students wish to purchase an end of Year 11 hoodie, 
the online shop has opened today. All students have the link shared with them on Google 
classrooms but the link is also available here.  

 
We use the company, leavershoodies.com and purchases of the hoodies need to be made by 
Monday 26th February. After this date the online shop will close and you will not be able to 
purchase a hoodie. If you have any questions regarding orders, please direct these to the company, 
not myself in school.  

 
Please note some information that leavershoodies.com have put on the online order form:  

‘Please choose your size carefully. All items are custom made to order, so we cannot accept 
returns or exchanges for incorrect sizes’ 

 
All hoodies will be delivered in one bulk to school, this is to save you the delivery cost.  

These will then be distributed before students go on study leave.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E Taylor 

Head of Year 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.leavershoodies.com/aylesbury-high-school-2024-leavers

